Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

September 19, 1986

Mr. Athol Fugard

The Ashram, Sardinia Bay

P.O. Box 5090

Port Elizabeth 6065, South Africa

Dear Mr. Fugard:

I wrote you on August 8 expressing interest in the life and work of Helen
Martins, in 7he Road fo Mecca, and in information you may possess or have
access to about Owl House. I write again to assure you that this interest is not
contigent upon any particular publication date for our newsletter.

Whenever you have the opportunity to write to us, we would be delighted. If
there is someone else with whom we should be in contact, can you please let us
know?

If a letter from us would be of any service to help advocate for restoration and

preservation, we would be happy to write such a letter. I thank you in
advance for your time and trouble.

Sincerely,
Elaine Wintman
Assistant Director

Seymour Rosen
Director
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